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We held our first Patient and Public Involvement

�PPI� Forum meeting on 19th April. A big thank you

to Ovarian Cancer Action and Target Ovarian

Cancer for their help with recruiting members to the

forum, and to those patients who attended the

meeting. The patient voice is central to the National

Ovarian Cancer Audit and the members of the forum

will provide valuable insight into our work. 

 

 

In April, the National Ovarian Cancer Audit published its first

quarterly data dashboard on the NOCA website here. The first

two quarterly dashboards �April and July 2024� report on data

quality and completeness only with subsequent quarterly reports

from October 2024 including performance indicators. These

reports will allow trusts to monitor their performance on an

ongoing basis with new data each quarter. Our first State of the

Nation report will publish in September 2024 including national

recommendations. Look out for more details in the next

newsletter!

 

 

 

 

The National Ovarian Cancer Audit hosted a

webinar together with the British Gynaecological

Cancer Society �BGCS� on 18th April to provide

some initial findings on the data we have received

on NHS trusts in England. NOCA uses the nationally

mandated flows of data from hospitals to the

National Disease Registration Service �NDRS� in

NHS England. We hope everyone who listened to

the webinar found it useful. We would love to hear

your feedback about future topics for webinars

and quality improvement events.
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Healthcare Improvement Plan

We will be publishing our Healthcare Improvement Plan on the NOCA

website in the coming weeks. This document outlines our five Quality

Improvement goals and seven performance indicators, along with

further information on our quality improvement strategy, including the

healthcare improvement framework and improvement activities. The

document was developed with input from the NOCA Clinical

Reference Group and builds on the NOCA scoping document which

was published at the end of 2023.
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